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Prelude  

Welcoming Words 
Announcements 
Call to Worship 

 
Emily Toews 

Praising in Song 
Alleluia, the Great Storm is over 
10,000 Reasons/Bless the Lord 
 

 
STJ 71 
VT 111  

  

Scripture Revelation 21:1-6  

Children’s Story 
 
Offering: We Are One in the Spirit 

 
 

VT 387 
Sermon Love one another.  Really. 

John 13:31-35 
Bryce Miller 

Responding 
What a Friend We Have in Jesus 

 
VT 628 

Sharing our Joys and concerns 
 
Prayer 
Sending 

My Soul Cries Out 
 

VT 412 

Benediction 
 

 

Menno Mennonite Church, a Christian Anabaptist Community, equips 
believers through relevant Worship and Study, and expresses God’s love 
to others through Stewardship and Service. 

 
 
 

Announcements and Coming Events: 

A Congregational Meeting will be held today following worship, prior 
to Sunday School.  This meeting's agenda will be considering the 
renewal of call for pastors Emily and Bryce. Their initial 3-year 
term concludes in August.  All are welcome to attend with 
members invited to vote. 

 
Following the congregational meeting there will be a 

presentation regarding the MCUSA delegate meeting at 
the end of the month.  We will sit with the resolutions and 
hear more of the process that will take place. Bryce will be 
presenting. This may carry into the 22nd as there is interest 
and need for further conversation. 

May 27-30 MCUSA Special Delegate Session in Kansas City.  We will 
be engaging several resolutions surrounding the future of the 
church.  Prayer is invited as the body sits with these issues. 

On June 10, Howard and Linda Reimer and Cleon and Elizabeth 
Claassen will attend the Kootenai Amish School Auction.  They 
hope to purchase several quilts for the MCA.  If you would like to 
contribute in helping to purchase a quilt or quilts, please speak to 
Cleon.  

Online Offering Opportunities – we are able to receive your gift of 
offerings online here:  https://mennomennonite.org/donate/ 

 
News from Mennonite Church USA  
Mennonite Church USA has unveiled a new shareable video titled “We 
are better together.” The video features different voices from across the 
denomination discussing what it means to do church together. Watch it 
here: mennoniteusa.org/better-together  
  

This Sunday Next Sunday 
Speaker:  Bryce Miller Speaker: Emily Toews 
Musician:  Music Team Musician: Katherine Swinger 
Worship Leader:  Emily Toews Music Leader: Cleon Claassen 



 

 
 

Mennonite Church USA has created a new role focused on 
racial/ethnic engagement and announced several other staff transitions. 
Sue Park-Hur, the newly appointed director of racial/ethnic engagement, 
will work with the various racial/ethnic entities within MC USA, support 
the program agencies in this work and help denominational leaders to 
define diversity, equity and inclusion goals, standards and desired 
outcomes. Read more here: mennoniteusa.org/new-position-transitions  
 
 


